
Design Review Notes 2/27/18 
Team Name: ​Team 3 Explorers 
Attendance:​ Tony Powell, Gary Spikberg, Josh Fosdick, Jeremy Barker, 

         Riley Mulford, Nic Fosdick, Robert Pastel, Karla Kitalong 
 
Working with the Humanities students is going well. 

Working with the scientists is also going well, and they have access to our website. 

Pastel said our website looks really good, and the coordination between the website and the Google Drive 
is good as well. 

Asked how our meetings are structured: We usually meet to work on an assignment, so we go over that 
and any other topics we should address. 

Asked about how we communicate: We primarily use Discord to talk to our group and email when talking 
to the scientists. 

We reviewed our new story form mockup. 

The order of pages in the form should be questioned, such as why the year entry is before the story 
description. Also the review page might cause some confusion about the ability to edit, so we should 
make that clear. 

We should focus on uploading the attachments, then work on the form or search functionality if time 
permits. 

We don’t need to worry about where the attachments are stored. 

We talked about the our debate of the placement for the “New Story” button. Any changes to this should 
be done after we implemented the form and uploading files to database. 

 

Next Steps: 

Upload initial commit to GitHub using .zip file found in the arcGIS lecture 


